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Holiday Season 

I hope you all enjoy a happy and safe holidays. If you’re looking for something to do there may be 
some ideas for you at https://www.visitnsw.com/destinations/south-coast/wollongong-and-
surrounds/activities or https://www.familydaysout.com/kids-things-to-do-australia/wollongong/nsw. 
We will be all ready for the new school year when students return on  

Tuesday 29 January.  
School Picnic 

To celebrate the end of the year we will be holding a picnic for our students on the last day of 
school,  

Wednesday 19 December. 
If you wish your child may bring some treats to share with a group of friends for lunch that day. 
Please pack normal lunch as well as we will be eating this first. As is always the case we do ask 
that no nut products are sent to school and we thank you for your support in regards to this request. 

Care for Each Other 

It is a chaotic, busy and often frustrating, time of year…please be mindful of your frustrations and 
how easy it can be to take your mood out on others. Rethink your words and actions if you already 
know you’re not in the best frame of mind...I know, much more easily said!  

Care for Our Neighbours…Especially When Parking 

We have had a number of our neighbours be inconvenienced as people have parked across their 
driveways making it very difficult for them to exit or entre their homes. We realise all schools have 
issues with parking but please be considerate of those that live in our area and ensure your younger 
children are safe as residence try to negotiate their driveways when street parking may limit their 
range of visibility. 
 

Coming Events… 

Yr 6 Farewell Monday 17 December 

Talent Quest Wednesday 19 December 

Last day for Students Wednesday 19 December 

First day back for 

students 2019 
Tuesday 29 January 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Term Four, Week Ten 

https://www.visitnsw.com/destinations/south-coast/wollongong-and-surrounds/activities
https://www.visitnsw.com/destinations/south-coast/wollongong-and-surrounds/activities
https://www.familydaysout.com/kids-things-to-do-australia/wollongong/nsw


 

A local resident lost their phone over the weekend, possibly when walking through our school 
grounds. Should you have found an iPhone anytime from Saturday night please send it to our 
office.  

 

Habits of Mind 

We have looked at each of the individual Habits of Mind and will be revisiting them as needed next 
year. Please try and build on these habits at home, especially if you notice a particular need in your 
child.  

 
 

Have a Merry Christmas everyone….and a Happy New Year!      

 

Raelene Redfern  
Principal 
  



Principal’s Tropical  
Afternoon Tea 



 



 



 


